
SATs Parent Information Evening – 6.30pm on 
Tuesday 17th March 2020 

  
Dear Parents, 
 
In response to recent queries regarding the forthcoming SATs tests, there will be a short 
presentation for Year 6 parents to attend at 6:30 pm on Tuesday 17th March 2020. This will explore 
the format and requirements of each test as well as the style and types of questions your child will 
be expected to answer. Additionally, there will be some information as to how best you can support 
your child in relation to the tests themselves. The presentation will be followed by a question and 
answer session. 
 
The meeting will take place in the hall. The playground will be available for parking from 6.15pm 
onwards. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Wilson 

Year 6 Team Leader 
 


